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From: san88t <san88t@singnet.com.sg>

Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 6:56 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Dear Sir,

My identification number is RIN 3038-AC61.

The proposed regulatory restrictions would affect the major currency pairs and the traders might have to pay more
for the margin requirement. This would affect the all the traders whose monthly income is on the low side.

We hope that you could reconsider the proposed regulatory restriction. Thank you.

From.

Thamilarasan



